----- Original Message -----

From: Dennis Johnson

To: hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov

Cc: djohnson@netutah.com

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2010 8:04 AM

Subject: Fw: petition to deny BNPDTT 20090825BDN

Dear Sir:

After receiving a letter from Juab County dated April 19, 2010, that assures lron County that
Juab County will not operate facilities that interfere with signals received at the Levan Utah
television site, iron County requests that our objection to construction of proposed facilities
represented in file number BNPDTT 20090825BDN be withdrawn.

Dennis C. Johnson
Iron County Television Director

————— Original Message -----

From: Dennis Johnson

To: hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov

Cc: djohnson@netutah.com

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2009 4:26 PM

Subject: petition to deny BNPDTT 20090825BDN

Dear Sir: Please see the attached file as a petion to deny proposed translaotr file # BNPDTT
20090825BDN. Thank you for your consideration. Dennis Johnson, Iron County Television
Department.



